
Summary of Changes to 

CPARB’s Suggested Guidelines for Bidder Responsibility 

November 16, 2017 

 

1. Updated website links for CPARB and RCWs throughout. 
 

2. Removed or noted out-dated statutes, such as out-of-state prefabrication (effective 
through 2013). 

 
3. Added new law and suggested bid document language for new mandatory 

responsibility criteria to address willful violations of wage payments by prime 
contractor and subcontractors (HB 5301, RCW 39.04.350 (1) (g) and (2).) 

 
4. Updated references to the paragraphs in 39.04.350 as paragraph (2) was added, 

which changed numbering for paragraphs (3) and (4). 

 


